SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Executive Session - AUGUST 25, 2015

An Executive Session of the Cape Elizabeth School Board was held on Tuesday, August 25, 2015 at
6:15 p.m. in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library. A business meeting immediately followed.

John David = Susana Measelle = Michael Joanna = Barbara M. Kate
O Christic B iliman Hubbs Moore B Mormissey & powers B Williams-Hewitt

MINUTES — Executive Session

1. Consideration to enter into Executive Session according to 1 M.R.S.A. §405(6)(D) for the
purpose of discussing negotiations with the Cape Elizabeth Education Association; and
pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. §405(6)(A) for the purpose of discussing personnel items on the
business meeting agenda.

Motion: Ms. Measelle Hubbs  Second: Ms. Williams-Hewitt  Vote:  6-0 Time:  6:18 p.m.

2. Consideration to adjourn to business meeting.

Motion: Ms. Powers Second:  Ms. Measelle Hubbs Vote: -0 Time: §:42 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Meredith Nadeau

Superintendent of Schools



